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BY FAX
Maurice Axclrad, Esq.
Newman, Bouknight, and Edgar, P.C.

1615 L Street N.W., Suite 1000
Washington, D.C. 20036

Dear Maurice:

As we discussed the other day, my client, Native Americans for a
Clean Environment, is interested in attempting to negotiate and
resolve, outside of the hearing process, NACE's concerns regard-
ing Sequoyah Fuels Corporation's May 6, 1994, request for a
license amendment regarding proposed management changes at the
SFC facility. In our telephone conversation, I proposed that
NACE would delay requesting a hearing on the proposed license
amendment until we had discussed and attempted to resolve our
concerns with SFC. You agreed that SFC would not oppose, on
grounds of timing, any late-filed hearing request filed by NACE
if the negotiations are unsuccessful.

Since speaking with you, I have also contacted the NRC Staff,
which has agreed not to oppose as late any late-filed hearing
request that NACE files on or before August 15, 1994. When the
hearing notice appears in the Federal Register sometime in the
next few weeks, I am planning to go ahead and make a hearing
request, and ask that it be held in abeyance until further noticei

or August 15 at the latest, in order to allow time for our
settlement discussions..
In the meantime, we are reviewing the license amendment applica-
tion and preparing a list of the issues that need to be resolved. '

As part of our review, we are comparing the license amendment
application with the existing license and with previous organiza-
tional amendments. We have those documents in our files. How-
ever, we do not have -- nor does the Public Document Room have --
an up-to-date copy of Part 2 of SFC's license, which also con-
tains relevant information, and which is altered by the proposed
amendment. Therefore, I would appreciate receiving a copy of
Part 2 as soon as possible.
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Please let me know if this letter does not accurately reflect
your understanding of our agreement.

Thank you very much.

Sincerely,
%

.

Diane Curran
cc: John Austin

Steve Hom, Esq.
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